
The following message was sent by email and text through Skylert. 
November 10, 2020 1:37 pm 
 
 

We have been informed of another individual who has tested positive and has been in our 
building.  All potential contacts have been notified. 

In an effort to limit the frequency of these communications, moving forward, you will only be 
contacted with COVID-19 related information if you are listed as a close contact to a positive 
individual. 

Again, please keep in mind that this requires help from everyone. 

1.​ ​  ​ ​
If your child is not feeling well or has symptoms, please keep them home.  The most 
current guidance can be found here: 
https://www.co.chippewa.wi.us/government/public-health/covid-19-coronavirus-disease-2
019/covid-19-testing-locations​
 ​  

2.​ ​  ​ ​
Please transport your own children whenever possible.  Our model has been very good 
at minimizing contacts at school with the exception of lunch, recess, and transportation.  
We knew those would be high-risk areas when we reopened and encouraged parents to 
transport their own children when possible.​
 ​  

3.​ ​  ​ ​
Please wear a mask when in public.​
 ​  

For weekly district-level information, please reference our COVID district dashboard. It can be 
found here.  Data will be updated each Friday.   

Thank you for your continued support during this challenging time. 

Jeff Koenig, District Administrator 

Stanley-Boyd Area Schools 
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